PARLSH SCHOOL MASS

You and your family are invited to attend the Parish
School Mass.

23RD FEBRUARY, 9 AM
ST. RAPHAEL'S, LOWE ST.

We are looking for students to be part of the Mass
through the Gospel Procession and Offertory. Students
representing St Gregory's are asked to wear their full
summer uniform.

Please email Veronica Hall
veronica.hall@cg.catholic.edu.au if you would like your
family to be part of this special event.




